Ames Construction

May 17, 2019

Colorado Department of Transportation

In ¢/o James Zufall

SH 7 Lower: Lyons to Raymond Project Manager
1050 Lee Hill Dr., Boulder, CO 80302

Subject: Statement of Interest State Highway 7 Lower: Lyons to Raymond project

Dear Mr. Zufall,

Ames Construction, Inc. is a CDOT prequalified contractor with unlimited capacity and is very interested in
providing Contractor CMGC Services for the above referenced project.

Please include Ames on your list of firms that are to receive future notices, announcements, and other
correspondence regarding the procurement process for this project.

Our designated point of contact for the project is:

Matt Blake Phone: 303.363.1000
Ames Construction Cell:  303.944.8425
18450 E 28t Ave Fax:  303.363.4080
Aurora, CO 80011 E-mail: MattBlake@amesco.com

We appreciate the opportunity to provide you with this expression of our interest, and look forward to working
with you as this important project moves forward.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or need additional information at this time.

Sincerely,

— sy O

Trent Irick
Vice President Western Region
Ames Construction, Inc.



